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4 June 2018 

 
 

Brazil Truck Drivers Strike Update 
 

ASX: AVB (‘AVANCO’ OR ‘THE COMPANY’) provides the following update to Avanco’s ASX 
announcement dated 29 May 2018 relating to the truck drivers strike in Brazil. 
 
The Company is pleased to advise the following: 
 

• fuel and other supplies are flowing into Parauapebas; 

• the Parauapebas airport has re-opened; 

• the Antas mine is receiving fuel shipments and is functioning on a normal 24 hour 
roster; 

• mining activities have recommenced; 

• concentrate containers previously detained at the road blocks are now heading safely 
to the port, with additional containers being loaded onto vessels remedying the shortfall 
on previous shipments; and  

• all scheduled maintenance on the plant was completed during the days the mine was 
offline. 

 
Given the short term interruption to operations, the Company does not expect a material 
impact on C1 or AISCC costs for Q2-2018. 
 
 
 
For further information please visit  www.avancoresources.com or contact: 

Scott Funston 
CFO and Company Secretary 
Telephone: +61 8 9324 1865 
Email info@avancoresources.com 
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